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‘God’s purpose for us is to show, as we get older, that he gives us his strength and, through our experiences of
him, his wisdom,’ says Ian Knox. ‘God is not finished with us. In our later years we are not only to be blessed,
but to be a blessing and bring a blessing.’ As we get older, some of us grow more frenetic in our anxiety to
demonstrate that the force is still with us. Others withdraw, often quite abruptly. What is God’s view of ageing?
The Bible has much to say, and many stories to tell, about those who did great things, those who did ordinary
things well, those who prayed, those who used their gifts, those who suffered, those who went right to the end –
and those who, in later years, got it absolutely wrong. How are we going to face the prospect of ageing? Will we
subside, give up? Or shall we view retirement as a gift from God, an opportunity to reach out to others? Our
older years are full of possibilities, not least of which is that of helping others find Christ.A riveting and
powerful story of an unforgiving time, an unlikely friendship and an indestructible loveAddressed to the
Inhabitants of America, on the Following Interesting Subjects, viz.: I. Of the Origin and Design of Government in
General, with Concise Remarks on the English Constitution. II. Of Monarchy and Hereditary Succession. III.
Thoughts on the Present State of American Affairs. IV. Of the Present Ability of America, with some Miscellaneous
ReflectionsLiving in a "perfect" world without social ills, a boy approaches the time when he will receive a life
assignment from the Elders, but his selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals the
dark secrets behind the utopian facade.Don't let European history be your Waterloo! European History DeMYSTiFieD
gives you the opportunity to learn this subject at your own pace. Master topics such as important dates; the
colonization of Asia, Africa, and the New World; World War I and World War II; as well as fun and interesting
facts. The book helps you truly comprehend this challenging subject a without overwhelming you with complexities
or mystifying jargon. European History DeMYSTiFieD features: Chapter-opening objectives that give you insight
into what you’re going to learn in each step Questions at the end of every chapter reinforce learning and
pinpoint weaknesses “Still Struggling?” icon offers specific recommendations for when you're having difficulty
with certain subtopics Includes a final exam for overall self-assessment “Curriculum Tree” shows how the topic
covered in the book fits into a larger curriculumFully Automated Luxury Communism promises a radically new left
future for everyone. New technologies will liberate us from work, providing the opportunity to build a society
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beyond both capitalism and scarcity. Automation, rather than undermining an economy built on full employment, is
instead the path to a world of liberty, luxury and happiness. Solar power will deliver the energy that we need,
while asteroid mining will deliver the necessary resources, allowing us to end the devastation of our
environment. Innovations in AI, gene editing, food technology will leads us to new ways of living better lives.
In his first book, radical political commentator Aaron Bastani conjures a new politics- a vision of a world of
unimaginable hope, highlighting how we move to energy abundance, feed a world of nine billion, overcome work,
transcend the limits of biology and build meaningful freedom for everyone. Rather than a final destination, such
a society heralds the beginning of history."Herblock's History" is an article written by Harry L. Katz that was
originally published in the October 2000 issue of "The Library of Congress Information Bulletin." The U.S.
Library of Congress, based in Washington, D.C., presents the article online. Katz provides a biographical sketch
of the American political cartoonist and journalist Herbert Block (1909-2001), who was known as Herblock. Block
worked as a cartoonist for "The Washington Post" for more than 50 years, and his cartoons were syndicated
throughout the United States. Katz highlights an exhibition of Block's cartoons, that was on display at the U.S.
Library of Congress from October 2000. Images of selected cartoons by Block are available online.The most
powerful force in the world economy today is the redefinition of the relationship between state and marketplace a process that goes by the name of privatization though this term is inadequate to express its far-reaching
changes. We are moving from an era in which governments sought to seize and control the 'commanding heights' of
the economy to an era in which the idea of free markets is capturing the commanding heights of world economic
thinking. Basic views of how society ought to be organized are undergoing rapid change, trillions of dollars are
changing hands and so is fundamental political power. Great new wealth is being created - as are huge
opportunities and huge risks. Taking a worldwide perspective, including Britain, where the process began with Mrs
Thatcher, Europe and the former USSR, China, Latin America and the US, THE COMMANDING HEIGHTS shows how a
revolution in ideas is transforming the world economy - why it is happening, how it can go wrong and what it will
mean for the global economy going into the twenty-first century.This accessible autobiography is the true story
of one girl's determination to hold her family together during one of the most terrifying eras of the twentieth
century. It's 1966, and twelve-year-old Ji-li Jiang has everything a girl could want: brains, friends, and a
bright future in Communist China. But it's also the year that China's leader, Mao Ze-dong, launches the Cultural
Revolution—and Ji-li's world begins to fall apart. Over the next few years, people who were once her friends and
neighbors turn on her and her family, forcing them to live in constant terror of arrest. When Ji-li's father is
finally imprisoned, she faces the most difficult dilemma of her life. A personal and painful memoir—a page-turner
as well as excellent material for social studies curricula—Red Scarf Girl also includes a thorough glossary and
pronunciation guide. Supports the Common Core State StandardsKaplan Test Prep is the Official Partner for Live,
Online Prep for the ACT. For more information visit kaptest.com/onlinepreplive Kaplan’s comprehensive ACT program
provides proven test-taking strategies, realistic practice tests, in-depth guided practice, video tutorials, and
access to an online center so that you can score higher on the ACT—guaranteed. College becomes more competitive
and costly each year, making a high score on the ACT essential. A high ACT score sets you apart from the
competition and opens up scholarship opportunities. Kaplan understands how important it is for you to do well on
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the ACT and make your college dreams a reality. In fact, we help more than 95% of our students get into their topchoice school every year, and we want to help you! ACT Prep Plus 2018 is an unique resource that covers every
concept on the test, and provides you with the additional practice you need both in the book and online. This
comprehensive study guide includes: * Realistic Practice: 5 full-length practice tests with detailed answer
explanations * Online Center: online practice tests, quizzes, and videos to help guide your study. * SmartPoints:
a Kaplan-exclusive strategy that identifies the most popular topics and question types on the exam, allowing you
to focus your time appropriately and earn the most points on Test Day. * Scoring and Analysis for 1 Official ACT
Test. * Perfect Score Tips: advice and strategies from students who got a perfect score and top ACT instructors.
* Video Tutorials: Kaplan's best tutors review the most important concepts in short video tutorials. When you
study with ACT Prep Plus 2018, you will score higher on Test Day—guaranteed.Kaplan Test Prep is the Official
Partner for Live, Online Prep for the ACT. For more information visit kaptest.com/onlinepreplive Kaplan’s
essential, comprehensive ACT guide provides proven test-taking strategies, realistic practice questions and
tests, detailed answer explanations, and video tutorials so you can score higher on test day—guaranteed. More
than 1.9 million high school students take the ACT. With college becoming more competitive, it is more important
than ever for you to get the preparation you need to score high on the ACT. ACT Prep 2018 covers all material
tested and provides you with exactly what you need to know to score higher on this crucial exam. This powerful
study guide includes: * 3 full-length practice tests with detailed answer explanations * Scoring and analysis for
1 Official ACT Test * 12 video tutorials from top Kaplan instructors * Tips and strategies for scoring higher
from expert Kaplan ACT instructors and students who got a perfect score on the exam This new edition features a
customized study schedule based on the results of your individual diagnostic test results, so it is geared
specifically for you. Study with ACT Prep 2018 and you will score higher—guaranteed.A multigenerational saga
focuses on two extraordinary women, including Rose, a tyrannical Communist who terrorizes her neighborhood with
her absolute beliefs, and her daughter Miriam, who embraces the counterculture of Greenwich Village.The classic
study of human nature which depicts the degeneration of a group of schoolboys marooned on a desert island.A
searing novel of social realism, Upton Sinclair's The Jungle follows the fortunes of Jurgis Rudkus, an immigrant
who finds in the stockyards of turn-of-the-century Chicago a ruthless system that degrades and impoverishes him,
and an industry whose filthy practices contaminate the meat it processes. From the stench of the killing-beds to
the horrors of the fertilizer-works, the appalling conditions in which Jurgis works are described in intense
detail by an author bent on social reform. So powerful was the book's message that it caught the eye of President
Theodore Roosevelt and led to changes to the food hygiene laws. In his Introduction to this new edition, Russ
Castronovo highlights the aesthetic concerns that were central to Sinclair's aspirations, examining the
relationship between history and historical fiction, and between the documentary impulse and literary narrative.
As he examines the book's disputed status as novel (it is propaganda or literature?), he reveals why Sinclair's
message-driven fiction has relevance to literary and historical matters today, now more than a hundred years
after the novel first appeared in print.A Chinese American lawyer shares his memories of growing up in rural
China during Mao's Cultural Revolution, describing how he struggled to overcome persecution and adversity to
achieve an education, both in China and the United States.A history of the Chinese experience in WWII, named a
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Book of the Year by both the Economist and the Financial Times: “Superb” (The New York Times Book Review). In
1937, two years before Hitler invaded Poland, Chinese troops clashed with Japanese occupiers in the first battle
of World War II. Joining with the United States, the Soviet Union, and Great Britain, China became the fourth
great ally in a devastating struggle for its very survival. In this book, prize-winning historian Rana Mitter
unfurls China’s drama of invasion, resistance, slaughter, and political intrigue as never before. Based on
groundbreaking research, this gripping narrative focuses on a handful of unforgettable characters, including
Chiang Kai-shek, Mao Zedong, and Chiang’s American chief of staff, “Vinegar Joe” Stilwell—and also recounts the
sacrifice and resilience of everyday Chinese people through the horrors of bombings, famines, and the infamous
Rape of Nanking. More than any other twentieth-century event, World War II was crucial in shaping China’s
worldview, making Forgotten Ally both a definitive work of history and an indispensable guide to today’s China
and its relationship with the West.Widely acclaimed as one of the finest books ever written on race and class
divisions in America, this powerful novel reflects the forces of poverty, injustice, and hopelessness that
continue to shape out society. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.Fallen Angels by Walter Dean Myers is
a young adult novel about seventeen-year-old Richie Perry, a Harlem teenager who volunteers for the Army when
unable to afford college and is sent to fight in the Vietnam War. Perry and his platoon—Peewee, Lobel, Johnson,
and Brunner—come face-to-face with the Vietcong, the harsh realities of war, and some dark truths about
themselves. A thoughtful young man with a gift for writing and love of basketball, Perry learns to navigate among
fellow soldiers under tremendous stress and struggles with his own fear as he sees things he’ll never forget: the
filling of body bags, the deaths of civilians and soldier friends, the effects of claymore mines, the fires of
Napalm, and jungle diseases like Nam Rot. Available as an e-book for the first time on the 25th anniversary of
its publication, Fallen Angels has been called one of the best Vietnam War books ever and one of the great comingof-age Vietnam War stories. Filled with unforgettable characters, not least Peewee Gates of Chicago who copes
with war by relying on wisecracks and dark humor, Fallen Angels “reaches deep into the minds of soldiers” and
makes “readers feel they are there, deep in the heart of war.” Fallen Angels has won numerous awards and honors,
including the Coretta Scott King Award, an ALA Best Book for Young Adults, a Booklist Editors Choice, and a
School Library Journal Best Book. Fallen Angels was #16 on the American Library Association’s list of the most
frequently challenged books of 1990–2000 for its realistic depiction of war and those who fight in wars.The
bestselling coming-of-age classic, acclaimed by critics, beloved by readers of all ages, taught in schools and
universities alike, and translated around the world—from the winner of the 2019 PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement
in International Literature. The House on Mango Street is the remarkable story of Esperanza Cordero, a young
Latina girl growing up in Chicago, inventing for herself who and what she will become. Told in a series of
vignettes-sometimes heartbreaking, sometimes deeply joyous-Sandra Cisneros' masterpiece is a classic story of
childhood and self-discovery. Few other books in our time have touched so many readers.An eye-opening account of
life inside North Korea—a closed world of increasing global importance—hailed as a “tour de force of meticulous
reporting” (The New York Review of Books) NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD
FINALIST In this landmark addition to the literature of totalitarianism, award-winning journalist Barbara Demick
follows the lives of six North Korean citizens over fifteen years—a chaotic period that saw the death of Kim IlPage 4/8
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sung, the rise to power of his son Kim Jong-il (the father of Kim Jong-un), and a devastating famine that killed
one-fifth of the population. Demick brings to life what it means to be living under the most repressive regime
today—an Orwellian world that is by choice not connected to the Internet, where displays of affection are
punished, informants are rewarded, and an offhand remark can send a person to the gulag for life. She takes us
deep inside the country, beyond the reach of government censors, and through meticulous and sensitive reporting
we see her subjects fall in love, raise families, nurture ambitions, and struggle for survival. One by one, we
witness their profound, life-altering disillusionment with the government and their realization that, rather than
providing them with lives of abundance, their country has betrayed them. Praise for Nothing to Envy “Provocative
. . . offers extensive evidence of the author’s deep knowledge of this country while keeping its sights firmly on
individual stories and human details.”—The New York Times “Deeply moving . . . The personal stories are related
with novelistic detail.”—The Wall Street Journal “A tour de force of meticulous reporting.”—The New York Review
of Books “Excellent . . . humanizes a downtrodden, long-suffering people whose individual lives, hopes and dreams
are so little known abroad.”—San Francisco Chronicle “The narrow boundaries of our knowledge have expanded
radically with the publication of Nothing to Envy. . . . Elegantly structured and written, [it] is a
groundbreaking work of literary nonfiction.”—John Delury, Slate “At times a page-turner, at others an intimate
study in totalitarian psychology.”—The Philadelphia InquirerThe story of socialism and communism is a saga of
idealism and cynicism, revolution and repression, power and powerlessness. The entire political and economic
history of the modern era is contained in this account, forming a detailed and lively panorama. The world is
still grappling with age-old questions regarding governance, equality, justice, and freedom. As this enthralling
text details so vividly, socialism and communism attempted to answer these questions definitively. In that they
failed, but in doing so, they highlighted the importance of the questions themselves and of the ordinary people
whose lives hang in the balance, waiting for answersA graphic portrayal of the background of the Ku Klux Klan,
its battle with the law, and the current reasons why hate groups cannot be ignored. Presents the history of the
Klan, identifies the victims of its violence, and the responses of those in opposition to Klan activity.
Discusses the white supremacist movement, identifying its organizations and leaders of today. Includes an
introduction by Julian Bond and conclusion by Morris Dees. Bibliography. Graphic photos.In a future world, only
one man dares to think, strive, and love as an individual in the midst of a paralyzing collective humanity.Jungling's family considers her bad luck because her mother died giving birth to her. They discriminate against her
and make her feel unwanted yet she yearns and continuously strives for her parents' love. Her stepmother is
vindictive and cruel and her father dismissive. Jung-ling grows up to be an academic child, with a natural
ability for writing. Only her aunt and grandfather offer her any love and kindness. The story is of survival in
the light of the mental and physical cruelty of her stepmother and the disloyalty of her siblings. Jung-ling
blossoms in spite of everything and the story ends as her father agrees to let her study in England. A Puffin
Modern Classic edition of this bestselling autobiography, celebrating ten years of publication.A riveting account
of how the Nazi Party came to power and how the failures of the Weimar Republic and the shortsightedness of
German politicians allowed it to happen. Why did democracy fall apart so quickly and completely in Germany in the
1930s? How did a democratic government allow Adolf Hitler to seize power? In The Death of Democracy, Benjamin
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Carter Hett answers these questions, and the story he tells has disturbing resonances for our own time. To say
that Hitler was elected is too simple. He would never have come to power if Germany’s leading politicians had not
responded to a spate of populist insurgencies by trying to co-opt him, a strategy that backed them into a corner
from which the only way out was to bring the Nazis in. Hett lays bare the misguided confidence of conservative
politicians who believed that Hitler and his followers would willingly support them, not recognizing that their
efforts to use the Nazis actually played into Hitler’s hands. They had willingly given him the tools to turn
Germany into a vicious dictatorship. Benjamin Carter Hett is a leading scholar of twentieth-century Germany and a
gifted storyteller whose portraits of these feckless politicians show how fragile democracy can be when those in
power do not respect it. He offers a powerful lesson for today, when democracy once again finds itself embattled
and the siren song of strongmen sounds ever louder.Over 21 million copies sold worldwideA bold and entertaining
exploration of the epic struggles of yesterday and today. Blackshirts & Reds explores some of the big issues of
our time: fascism, capitalism, communism, revolution, democracy, and ecology. These terms are often bandied
about, but seldom explored in the original and exciting way that has become Michael Parenti's trademark. Parenti
shows how "rational fascism" renders service to capitalism, how corporate power undermines democracy, and how
revolutions are a mass empowerment against the forces of exploitative privilege. He also maps out the external
and internal forces that destroyed communism, and the disastrous impact of the "free-market" victory on eastern
Europe and the former Soviet Union. He affirms the relevance of taboo ideologies like Marxism, demonstrating the
importance of class analysis in understanding political realities and dealing with the ongoing collision between
ecology and global corporatism. Written with lucid and compelling style, this book goes beyond truncated modes of
thought, inviting us to entertain iconoclastic views, and to ask why things are as they are. "A penetrating and
persuasive writer with an astonishing array of documentation to implement his attacks." —The Catholic Journalist
"By portraying the struggle between fascism and Communism in this century as a single conflict, and not a series
of discrete encounters, between the insatiable need for new capital on the one hand and the survival of a system
under siege on the other, Parenti defines fascism as the weapon of capitalism, not simply an extreme form of it.
Fascism is not an aberration, he points out, but a 'rational' and integral component of the system."—Stan Goff,
author of Full Spectrum Disorder: The Military in the New American Century Michael Parenti, PhD Yale, is an
internationally known author and lecturer. He is one of the nation's leading progressive political analysts.
Author of over 275 published articles and twenty books, his writings are published in popular periodicals,
scholarly journals, and his op-ed pieces have been in leading newspapers such as The New York Times and The Los
Angeles Times. His informative and entertaining books and talks have reached a wide range of audiences in North
America and abroad.A special 75th anniversary edition of Richard Wright's powerful and unforgettable memoir, with
a new foreword by John Edgar Wideman and an afterword by Malcolm Wright, the author’s grandson. When it exploded
onto the literary scene in 1945, Black Boy was both praised and condemned. Orville Prescott of the New York Times
wrote that “if enough such books are written, if enough millions of people read them maybe, someday, in the
fullness of time, there will be a greater understanding and a more true democracy.” Yet from 1975 to 1978, Black
Boy was banned in schools throughout the United States for “obscenity” and “instigating hatred between the
races.” Wright’s once controversial, now celebrated autobiography measures the raw brutality of the Jim Crow
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South against the sheer desperate will it took to survive as a Black boy. Enduring poverty, hunger, fear, abuse,
and hatred while growing up in the woods of Mississippi, Wright lied, stole, and raged at those around him—whites
indifferent, pitying, or cruel and Blacks resentful of anyone trying to rise above their circumstances. Desperate
for a different way of life, he may his way north, eventually arriving in Chicago, where he forged a new path and
began his career as a writer. At the end of Black Boy, Wright sits poised with pencil in hand, determined to
“hurl words into this darkness and wait for an echo.” Seventy-five year later, his words continue to reverberate.
“To read Black Boy is to stare into the heart of darkness,” John Edgar Wideman writes in his foreword. “Not the
dark heart Conrad searched for in Congo jungles but the beating heart I bear.” One of the great American memoirs,
Wright’s account is a poignant record of struggle and endurance—a seminal literary work that illuminates our own
time.The bestselling citizen's guide to economics Basic Economics is a citizen's guide to economics, written for
those who want to understand how the economy works but have no interest in jargon or equations. Bestselling
economist Thomas Sowell explains the general principles underlying different economic systems: capitalist,
socialist, feudal, and so on. In readable language, he shows how to critique economic policies in terms of the
incentives they create, rather than the goals they proclaim. With clear explanations of the entire field, from
rent control and the rise and fall of businesses to the international balance of payments, this is the first book
for anyone who wishes to understand how the economy functions. This fifth edition includes a new chapter
explaining the reasons for large differences of wealth and income between nations. Drawing on lively examples
from around the world and from centuries of history, Sowell explains basic economic principles for the general
public in plain English.Biography of Ernie Goodman, a Detroit lawyer and political activist who played a key role
in social justice cases.Illustrated English translation edition of Mein Kampf (pronounced [mine kampf], "My
Struggle") Volume 2 is an autobiographical manifesto by the National Socialist leader Adolf Hitler, in which he
outlines his political ideology and future plans for Germany. Volume 1 of Mein Kampf was published in 1925 and
Volume 2 in 1926. The book was edited by Hitler's deputy Rudolf Hess. Hitler began dictating the book to Hess
while imprisoned for what he considered to be "political crimes" following his failed Putsch in Munich in
November 1923. Although Hitler received many visitors initially, he soon devoted himself entirely to the book. As
he continued, Hitler realized that it would have to be a two-volume work, with the first volume scheduled for
release in early 1925.This resource book is designed to assist teachers in implementing California's historysocial science framework at the 10th grade level. The models support implementation at the local level and may be
used to plan topics and select resources for professional development and preservice education. This document
provides a link between the framework's course descriptions and teachers' lesson plans by suggesting substantive
resources and instructional strategies to be used in conjunction with textbooks and supplementary materials. The
resource book is divided into eight units: (1) "Unresolved Problems of the Modern World"; (2) "Connecting with
Past Learnings: The Rise of Democratic Ideas"; (3) "The Industrial Revolution"; (4) "The Rise of Imperialism and
Colonialism: A Case Study of India"; (5) "World War I and Its Consequences"; (6) "Totalitarianism in the Modern
World: Nazi Germany and Stalinist Russia"; (7) "World War II: Its Causes and Consequences"; and (8) "Nationalism
in the Contemporary World." Each unit contains references. (EH)Class-tested and coherent, this textbook teaches
classical and web information retrieval, including web search and the related areas of text classification and
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text clustering from basic concepts. It gives an up-to-date treatment of all aspects of the design and
implementation of systems for gathering, indexing, and searching documents; methods for evaluating systems; and
an introduction to the use of machine learning methods on text collections. All the important ideas are explained
using examples and figures, making it perfect for introductory courses in information retrieval for advanced
undergraduates and graduate students in computer science. Based on feedback from extensive classroom experience,
the book has been carefully structured in order to make teaching more natural and effective. Slides and
additional exercises (with solutions for lecturers) are also available through the book's supporting website to
help course instructors prepare their lectures.
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